
WILIWN 
Williams County 4, 

North Dakota 

660 
AM STEREO 

Date- 2/22/93 

TO: Mr. Kermit Geary 
We are pleased to verify your reception on KEYZ at M 1 2 : 48 a 
on 1 /24/q .R Your report agrees with our transmission CST 
records. 

Earl R. Gross KEYZ Radio 



Dear Kermit, 

Thanks for your patience in hearing "The BIG One!" 
on January 24th/25th, 1993 

It was a pleasure for me to come down and do the 
test. We were "automated" at the time, all I had to 
do was be here and plug in the coded i.d.'s I wasn't 
satisfied with the code i.d.'s sent to me from the club 
so I made my own for the test. 
I am an extra class amateuer operator as well. 

73! Earl 
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